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Date: 25 June 2019 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
School Uniform 
 
As you are aware at Lesmahagow High School, we are determined to achieve excellence in every 
aspect of our school life.  This ambition includes aspiring to the highest possible standard of school 
uniform. 
 
I wish to thank all parents and carers for your continued support in delivering high standards of 
uniform.  I have been hugely impressed with how smart our young people look in full uniform, 
which has been recognised positively by the local community. 
 

Lesmahagow High School’s uniform for all pupils is: 

 white shirt/blouse (no black shirts); 

 Lesmahagow High School tie; 

 plain black v-neck jumper / cardigan (without logos); 

 black skirt / trousers (no jeans / no leggings); 

 school blazer; and 

 full black footwear (including laces). 

 
Further information is available from our website:   https://tinyurl.com/yyxlfsxo 
Reminder – new blazers can be ordered from Scotcrest in Hamilton or at 
https://scotcrestschools.co.uk/. 
 
Our clear expectation is that all pupils will be in full uniform at all times when in school and this 
includes their school blazer.  Your continued support is very much appreciated. 
 
Finally, as part of our uniform arrangements, we will put in place a blazer recycling scheme.  If you 
have a blazer that you no longer require, we would be delighted, if you would donate it to the 
school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Richard McGowan 
Head Teacher 

https://tinyurl.com/yyxlfsxo
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